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Dear Gail: 

I 
I 
! 
I 

~VHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Mrs. Ford and I thoroughly enjoyed our 
visit to Michigan on May 15 and 16. 
Your fine secretarial skills in the 
Staff Office were invaluable. I want 
yoa to know of my sincere appreciation 
for all that you did to ensure success 
on this occasion. 

With warm best wishes, 

Miss Gail MacFarlane 
250 Michigan, NE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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